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Harrison Township Zoning Commission 

December 5, 2023 

Members present: Christine Johnson, Laney McLaughlin, Brad Sager,  

Tracy Kelley and Gerald Saffo.   

 

Also present: Valerie Hans, Zoning Inspector and Vickie Noble, Zoning Secretary.  

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:01 p.m. by Christine Johnson with all standing for the 

Pledge of Allegiance. 

The minutes of the November 7, 2023 meeting were read. 

Laney McLaughlin moved to approve the minutes Tracy Kelley seconded. The motion passed 

with  unanimous ayes. 

The board was given information about the Public Hearing that was scheduled for this meeting.  

Due to the LCPC not being able to send a recommendation the hearing had to be cancelled. 

The Trustees will do interviews at their January meeting to fill zoning positions. 

Valerie Hans asked the board if they were interested in having an information/training session 

for 2024. The board expressed interest and said they found it very informative. 

The board decided to not hold a meeting in January unless an application for review was 

submitted. 

Ms. Hans gave the board updates on township issues. 

At 7:55 Ms. McLaughlin moved to adjourn. Ms. Kelley seconded. The motion passed with 

unanimous ayes. 

Respectfully submitted       

 

Vickie Noble, Zoning Secretary                                             

 

Christine Johnson, Chair                 

 

 

 

 


